
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19 September 2019 
Dear Year 4 Parents, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
This half term our inquiry is “Which invaders had the greatest impact?” 

 
This half term, we will be learning about the Roman invasion of Britain, focusing on how 
the Romans influenced present-day British culture and society.    
                                       
We would like the pupils to complete a half term project based around this topic. 
 
Some ideas are as follows: 
 
Draw or make a Roman villa. 
Design and make a Roman shield or helmet. (You could make a costume to go with it.) 
Make a model of Mount Vesuvius. Can you make your volcano erupt? 
Re-tell and illustrate a Roman myth. 
Research a Roman Emperor. 
Research the Roman legacy. (What the Romans brought to Britain.) 
 
The project should be handed in by the Friday of the first week after the half term 
break: 8th November, 2019. 
 

 

We look forward to viewing your project! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Y4 Teaching Team. 
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